
  

             
      

          
          

     
                  

             
       

          
          

         

     
  

 

  

Dear Seventh Grade Parents, 

Ohio Department of Health requires all seventh grade students to obtain a tetanus, 
diphtheria, and acellular pertussis (Tdap) and the meningococcal vaccine prior to entry 
of seventh grade. Parents have the option of signing a waiver exempting their child from 
these vaccines due to religious, medical or personal beliefs. See below. 

If your child has already received the vaccines, please complete this form and return to 
the Jr. High Office. If your child has not received the vaccines please contact your health 
care provider so you can make an appointment to have your child immunized. 

The Montgomery Health Department also offers the immunization at a reduced cost - for 
more information call 937-225-4550. If you have questions regarding this requirement 
contact one of the school nurses. Thank you for your cooperation.  

Sincerely, 
Abby Riedel, MS, RN, CNP-AC/PC, CWON
District Nurse

Return to the JUNIOR HIGH OFFICE, 1200 Far Hills Ave., Oakwood, OH 45419. 
Thank you.  

Name of Student_______________________________________________ 

Date of Tdap, Boostrix or Adacel __________________________________ 

Date of Meningococcal __________________________________________ 
Physicians signature ____________________________________________ 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
I wish to exempt my child from the booster dose of Tdap.Boostrix,Adacel and/or 
Meningococcal. I understand by exempting my child from required vaccines my 
child could be exempted from school should an outbreak of a communicable 
disease occur.  
Please indicate your reason for the exemption:___________________________ 
________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature _________________________________ Date __________ 


